
FACILITIES AND SAFETY 
COMMITTEE

CHARGE REVISIONS
STARTED AUGUST 2021

ENDED DECEMBER 2021

MEETING IN SPRING 2022

Jan 24th at 3-4pm,
and every first Monday of the Month

Contact Karol Pasillas for Zoom Link
kpasillas@valleycollege.edu

mailto:kpasillas@valleycollege.edu


Previous Charge

The Facilities & Safety Committee serves as an advisory 

committee to college services and operations including: 

facilities, campus appearance, emergency preparedness, 

sustainability practices, and campus safety training. 

Additionally, the committee reviews and submits the 

Facilities & Capital Outlay Plan to College Council.



Updated 
Charge

The Facilities & Safety Committee is charged to identify and 

recommend to the College Council specific actions and strategic 

plans that serve the institution’s mission. This committee moves the 

San Bernardino Valley College community towards an improved 

educational environment with respect to health and safety, facility 

appearance and maintenance, environmental sustainability, 

grounds utility, and inclusiveness of intersecting sociocultural 

aspects and entities. This committee makes appropriate 

recommendations on facility modifications and planning of new 

facilities through the shared governance process. The committee 

also reviews and provides input on the District’s safety programs. 

Furthermore, it is our charge to collaborate with and advise the 

District’s Facilities Advisory Committee to advocate for and 

communicate SBVC’s interests. 

Revised and approved by FS 
Committee unanimous vote 

on December 6, 2021



Updated 
Charge

The Facilities & Safety Committee is charged to identify and 

recommend to the College Council specific actions and strategic 

plans that serve the institution’s mission. This committee moves the 

San Bernardino Valley College community towards an improved 

educational environment with respect to health and safety, facility 

appearance and maintenance, environmental sustainability, 

grounds utility, and inclusiveness of intersecting sociocultural 

aspects and entities. This committee makes appropriate 

recommendations on facility modifications and planning of new 

facilities through the shared governance process. The committee 

also reviews and provides input on the District’s safety programs. 

Furthermore, it is our charge to collaborate with and advise the 

District’s Facilities Advisory Committee to advocate for and 

communicate SBVC’s interests. 

Revised and approved by FS 
Committee unanimous vote 

on December 6, 2021


	FACILITIES AND SAFETY COMMITTEE
	Previous Charge
	Updated Charge
	Updated Charge

